
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear parents / cares of year 5/6 pupils 
 
This is a reminder that Bikeability cycling proficiency begins next week.  On Monday, all children 
doing the Bikeability will need to bring their bike and a bike lock if they have one. Please also ensure 
that they have weather appropriate clothing and a helmet 
 
They will be put into groups and then each child will be given a timetable for when they next need to 
bring their bike in. 
 
Kind regards   
 
Year 5/6 Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


